

### July/August 2015 Newsletter

#### Welcome!

Follow MAF on Twitter, FaceBook and Linked In!

Welcome to Michigan Architectural Foundation's e-newsletter! If you experience problems viewing this email, please <u>click here</u> to view it on our website. This monthly publication connects architectural enthusiasts and supporters, educators, and the media with Michigan's architecture through feature stories about architectural treasures, and opportunities for you to participate in programs, lectures, events and tours.

- Join our <u>Linked In Group</u> or "Like" our <u>FaceBook page</u>, and contribute your own comments, questions or items of interest
- Follow us on <u>Twitter</u> to get the latest news on architecture in Michigan.
- Sign up to follow our blog (just enter your email address in the box at the bottom of the left column).

Check out our website at <a href="www.MichiganArchitecturalFoundation.org">www.MichiganArchitecturalFoundation.org</a> for information about grants, scholarships, and architectural resources!

**Check out past MAF Newsletters!** 

Be sure to watch MAF's Architreks videos too!

## **Donate to the Michigan Architectural Foundation**

Michigan Architectural Foundation is dedicated to the promotion, perpetuation and preservation of architecture as a fine art. By serving as a visible resource for funding, information and educational programs, we increase the public's appreciation for architecture, which encourages cohesive, sustainable communities, increasing economic value, enriching experiences and adding beauty.

The Foundation relies on the support of corporate and individual sponsors, patrons and donors to fund its educational, scholarship and grant programs.

Please consider supporting our programs – <u>click here</u> for more information!

#### **Feature Article:**

# Michigan Architectural Foundation Rae Dumke Children's Book Collection Coming Soon!



The Michigan Architectural
Foundation Rae Dumke Children's
Book Collection "Build Imagination"
will be launched in conjunction with
the Children's Block Party at the
Baldwin Library, at 300 W. Merrill,
Birmingham, on Saturday,
September 26, from 10:30 a.m. to
12:00 noon. Books, Legos, fun
activities and refreshments will be
part of the morning festivities.

The "Build Imagination" Collection includes 100 books targeting preschool through 8<sup>th</sup> grade, and is

the second collection, following the 100 Essential Architecture Books, funded through the Rae Dumke Fund within the MAF. The primary source of funding has been through the MAF Dumke Golf Open, an annual event, chaired by Bob Washer, Hon. Affiliate AIA Michigan and Vice President of the MAF. This year, the event was held at the Western Country Club in Redford with 84 golfers participating on a warm June day. The proceeds, almost \$10,000, will be divided between MAF and the Dumke Fund to promote architectural awareness, which is exactly the aim of this library project.

The collection housed at The Baldwin Library will be available statewide through the library network. Additional small collections of 25 "Build Imagination" books will be given to the Glen Lake and Leland libraries in Leelanau County, Michigan where Rae resides, and the Mackinac Island Public Library, where AIA Michigan and MAF have a long tradition of supporting Island projects like the Biddle House, hosting events at Fort Mackinac and touring some of the historic architectural cottages on the Island.

Special thanks to our partners Doug Koschik, Library Director, and Stephanie Miller, Youth Director at Baldwin Library, Committee Members Alan Cobb, FAIA, Steve Smith, AIA, Jeffrey Ryntz, Associate; Co-Chairs Michelle Saroki, Hon. Affiliate Member AIA Michigan, and Rae Dumke, Hon. AIA; Heidi Pfannes, Albert Kahn Associates, designer of the bookplate and spine label; and Dennis M. King, FAIA for naming the collection "Build Imagination".

Within the next couple of months there will be a link from the MAF and AIA Michigan websites to the Baldwin Library for the complete collection information. Watch for further details.....

### "Architecture: It's Elementary" Updated



The K-5 Program Committee recently updated the online curriculum "Architecture: It's Elementary" posted on the MAF website (click here to check it out!).

Shortly afterwards, we received this note of encouragement:

Thanks so much for posting and sharing your "Architecture: It's Elementary" curriculum. My second grader told me a few weeks ago that he wants to study "building things", and I had no clue where to start looking for good resources or curriculum. Thankfully I had been looking for less than an hour when the search engine directed me to your website. I live outside of Michigan, but am so delighted to have the educational tools you created, to further my son's love for building and figuring out how things are made and built.

Sincerely, Jolene Miller

Another interesting educational offering is the ArchiTreks program. <u>Click here to learn more and check</u> out the videos.

## History is everywhere in Michigan - Go Explore!

Taken from article by Chuck Carlson, Battle Creek Enquirer

"We don't have Revolutionary War or Civil War sites, but in terms of the opening of the western frontier, Michigan is a prime example of western migration," says Mary Butler, a long-time Battle Creek historian. "We go from early pre-settlements to the extraordinary industrialization in Detroit. We cover in a microcosm the whole history of the nation from early explorers to a great industrial nation. You can find it all in one place."

Click here to learn about some cool places to visit this summer!

## AIA Michigan Architectural Foundation Speakers Bureau

Looking for a speaker for your business group, public service organization or professional association? Consider this - while all of us view and interact with our community's buildings, few of us understand the built environment like architects - and we want to share our insights.

The American Institute of Architects (AIA) is proud to announce a statewide Speakers Bureau of AIA members willing to speak to organizations just like yours.

You can schedule these complimentary presentations for your group by contacting the speaker. A brief description for each presentation is located on the AIA Michigan website - <u>click here</u>.

# Get Your Architectural Project Featured! Send us photos of your signature project!

Architectural professionals and photographers are encouraged to submit their favorite photos and we will feature them through our social media.

Click on the <u>Upload a Photo button</u> on our home page and follow the steps! Submit as many photos as you would like, accompanied by a photo title and description emphasizing how the design photographed enriches life. Also note what photo credit should be included, if any. Photos should be low resolution, jpg format. Be sure to check out the photos in our current collection! <u>View entire library!</u>